Dear Valued Members,  

We hope you have been well.

We would like to first thank each of you for your support and patience all this year. For the past months, the usage of the gym at Block 75 has imposed some inconvenience. After much deliberate discussion with the NP management, we would like to officially announce the streamlining process for the gym access card. 

Steps to exchange a gym access card to access the gym at block 75:

Gym Opening Hours
Monday to Friday: 7:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Saturday: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
Closed on Sundays and Public Holidays

· Please provide your NAA membership card to exchange for the gym access card at the NP guardhouse.
· The security guard will then exchange your NAA membership card for a gym access card.
· After use, please proceed back to the NP guardhouse to exchange your NAA membership card.
Important:
Members are not allowed to withhold the gym access card. We appreciate everyone’s cooperation in returning the Gym Access Card after usage; this will allow other members to also have the opportunity to use the gym.

For inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out through email at naa.info@naa.org.sg or contact us at +65 6468 0060 from Monday to Friday, 9 am to 6 pm (excluding public holidays) should you need further clarification.

Yours sincerely,
Ngee Ann Alumni General Committee’s
(2022/2024)
